
Minutes of the Latino/Hispanic Faculty 
October 14, 2015 
 
 
Reminder that dues are now due and can be sent to Belma Blanco our treasurer. 
All events and website updates should go to Yamilka Baez-Rivera, our webmaster. 
 
Discussion was held on Major initiatives this year. 
 
The two major initiatives that we will move forward on are: 

Internal outreach - alumni group?, working with student groups, Chancellor and Provost meetings, etc. 
External outreach - recruitment, working with schools, etc. 

  
The two individuals that will help organize these two initiatives are Manuel Perez Quinones (internal) and Sam 
Lopez (external) 
  
 

  
Please remember that our Holiday get together which will be December 11, lunch time  and will be both a 
meeting and a potluck. We will invite the African-American African Faculty Staff caucus to join us. 
More information to come. 
 


